
26th February,1920

The Acting Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.P.Q.

Dear Sir,
With reference to your letter to 

General Macdonell of the 29th January, I have to 
inform you that the General is in Toronto in 
Hospital and I am forwarding this letter for him.

With reference to para three of the 
above quoted letter, it was the intention to obtain 
authority from Headquarters for the payment of the 
expenses of any Lecturer visiting the College.

With regard to the Honorarium, I 
would be glad to know if you could please inform me 
about how much this would probably amount to in 
order that the matter may be laid before Headquarters.

Hoping to hear from you in the near
future,

Yours faithfully

(r l ' Ma j or
for Major-General

Commandant, Royal Military College.


